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RE: ADEM Review and Concurrence: Final Site Investigation Report and Decision Document
Jor the Former Rifle/Machine Gun Range, Parcel 99Q.
Dated September 2002
Fort McClellan, Calhoun County, Alabama
Facility .D. No. AL8 210 020 562

Dear Mr. Levy:

The Alabama Department of Environmental Management (ADEM or the Department) has reviewed the
Army’s submittal of the Final Site Investigation Report and Decision Document for the Former Rifle’Machine

Gun Range, Parcel 990.

The Department understands that Parcel 99Q is partially located in both the Alpha and Charlie areas at Fort
McClellan. At this time UXO matters remain unresolved at this parcel and will be addressed durin g ADEM’s review
of the Alpha and Charlie area EE/CA workplans and reports for these areas.

Based on the Army’s reported analytical data and its demonstration that any potential risks to human and
ecological receptors are within acceptable limits, the Department concurs with Fort McClellari’s
recommendation that Parcel 99Q be designated as NFA with unrestricted land reuse.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter please contact either Mr. Mark Harrison or Mr.
Philip Stroud of the Governmental Hazardous Waste Branch. Mr. Harrison may be contacted at 334-270-5610
or via email at mdharrison@adem.state.al.us; Mr. Stroud may be contacted at 334-270-5646 or via email at

pns@adem.state.al.us.

Sincerely,

Wm. Gerald Hardy, Chief
Land Division

WGH/MDH/mal

cc: Mr. Doyle Brittain/EPA Region 4
Mr. Jim Grassiano/ADEM
Mr. Philip Stroud/ADEM
Mr. Mark Harrison/ADEM
Mr. Tim Wright/ ADEM

File: Land Division/DSMO/AF/HW/Fort McClellan/Correspondence, 2003
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Mr. Philip Stroud
Alabama Department of Environmental Management

Hazardous Waste Branch, Land Division
1400 Coliseun Boulevard

PO Box 301463

Montgomery, AL 36110-2059

SUBI: 1) Final Site-Specific Field Sampling Plan for the Smail Arms [mpact Area, South of the
Former Prisoner ot War Training Facility, Former Rifle/Machine Gun Ranges, Parcels

100Q and 101Q

2) Final Site-Specific Fieid Sampling Plan for Range 30, Confidence Course (Firing
Line), Parcei 88Q; Former Rifle/Machine Gun Range, Parcel 102Q; Former Grenade
Range/Area, Parcel [06Q-X; Tank Sub-Caliber/Carbine Transition/Machine Gun Range

‘ (OA-08); Grenade Court (OA- 15); and Unnamed Small Ams Range

3) Draft Site [nvestigation Report, Former Rifle/Machine Gun Range, Parcel 99Q

Dear Mr. Stroud:

The Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed the subject documents and
considers them approvable as written. Somehow, Fort McClellan (FTMC) reported that they
never received copies of these letters, previously submitted, so they are being subrnitted again for
consideration by the Alabama Department of Environmental Management (ADEM). As ADEM

considers appropriate, please transmit these comments to FTMC.

If you have any questions, please call me at (404) 562-8549.

AN/

Doyle T| Brittain
Senior Remedial Project Manager

Sincerely,
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cc: Ron Levy, FTMC
Lisa Holstein, FTMC
Lee Coker, USA/COE
Jeanne Yacoub, Shaw Environmental
Daniel Copeland, CEHNC-OE-DC
Bernie Case, ALANG
Miki Schneider, JPA
Hugh Vick, Gannett-Fleming




